“Filming without Camera”
Hans Stakelbeek & Annemieke Veltman

Uruzgan is one of the poorest provinces of Afghanistan. Its population has been deprived from any
basic facilities for many years.

The Dutch Consortium for Uruzgan (DCU), a partnership of five Dutch aid organizations, works in
Uruzgan already for many years and achieved a lot of promising results. DCA-VET is one of the five
partners.

A Dutch film crew, Hans Stakelbeek and Annemieke Veltman, went to Uruzgan in 2012 to picture the
situation of the people in Uruzgan. They documented the often difficult circumstances that the
population of Uruzgan has to deal with day in day out (e.g. drugs addiction, gender inequality,
violence, and lack of medical care services).Of course, also the development aid workers in the
province have to deal with this reality.

This 17 minutes documentary shows how DCU combines the different strengths of each individual

aid organization, and how they work together with the local partners and inhabitants to alleviate
these harsh problems. A documentary that reflects living between fear and hope in Uruzgan.

http://youtu.be/uCs ONsolGU
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